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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION II
10'I MARIETTAST., N.W., SUITE 3100
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Florida Power and Light Company
Attn: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 18, 1980, responding to the Notice of
Violation that was brought to your attention in our letter of December 19, 1979.
The letter has been sent to Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Headquarters
for evaluation. We will inform you of the results of the evaluation.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

cc: H. E. Yaeger, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 013100
Miami, Florida 33101

C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

Nat Weems, Assistant QA Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450
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